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Off?road vehicle By?law reminder

	Shelburne Police is reminding owners of off road vehicles (often referred to as ATV's, four wheeler's or Quad's) about the by-law in

regards to their operation within town limits. The by-law states that off-road vehicles are not to be operated on any town streets,

sidewalks, parks, community centres, play grounds or within 100 metres of a school. The fine upon conviction for breaching this

by-law ranges from $100 to $2000.
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